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Kangmobei once again looked at the gauze that he was bandaged all over. He didn't
say much but nodded.

I don't know if Bai nianxi has seen his response. Kangmobei only hears the sound of
closing the door.

It's quiet all around, and the heart of komorbei is quiet. When did this kind of
relationship begin to become like this

Submissive, but also just want to return to the past, at least one family can be honest
relative, rather than like now, everyone deliberately wearing a mask pretending to be
cold.

Is the relationship between people, like fragile porcelain, broken, can no longer be
restored?

Kangmobei doesn't think so, so he wants to continue to work hard to repair -

Yao Mei shakes the bright red wine glass, and the strong backup is already in place.
She is still thinking about how to implement it in order to make a perfect ending.

Thinking has been going on for half a month, and she hasn't made any moves, just to
make the passive party unable to bear the blow.

As for what Shen Shimo thought and what the Wei family's plan was, she didn't care.
She only planned her own plan, hoping that her son Jiang Yiang would return a
satisfied smile when he saw the scene under Jiuquan.

The huge sound of "bang" startled Yao Mei. Looking back, it was Shen Hedan who
came to her with 20 thugs.

"You What do you want? " Yao Mei was shocked, but still pretended to be calm.
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Shen Hedan coldly came up to her: "I Shen Hedan only Bai nianxi this sister, move my
sister, absolutely no good end!"

"White night?" Yao Mei doubts a, "I didn't move her."

"Ha ha, do you think I will believe it?" Shen He Dun yelled, "Shen Shimo has already
told me! What he told you to do! "

Yao Mei's voice shocked her heart, but her doubts were still in her heart: "so what? I
haven't figured out how to make the Kang family lose."

"Don't play word games with me! How dare you kidnap my sister! I'll let you taste it
now! What's it like to have no one collect your body for you! " Shen Hedan said
fiercely. He raised his hand and ordered a dozen thugs to encircle Yao Mei.

"What are you doing..." Yao Mei was terrified, "I didn't do anything to Bai nianxi! I
swear to God

"How dare you argue!" Shen Hedan raised his hand and almost slapped her in the face.
The last second of hesitation was because he never hit a woman.

Yao Mei screamed in surprise, his facial features wrinkled tightly and his head hung
down in a hurry, intending to dodge, and his fear was completely hidden.

"It's not me! It's not me! " Yao Mei yelled, "how dare I kidnap Bai nianxi! I'm just an
old woman! I'm not going to do prison! "

Shen he worried, but he began to wonder, because Yao Mei's words seemed to be
reasonable, not like sophistry: "if you don't do it yourself, you can buy a murderer."

"It's not me!" Yao Mei screamed.

It's not you Who is it Shen He lost his mind and fell into a dead end. Besides Shen
Shimo and Yao Mei, who else

Looking at Shen He Dan's hesitation, Yao Mei quickly proved his innocence and said,
"even if I do what Shen Shimo told me, I will only do it by commercial behavior. Why
should I do something so rashly that I can see through at a superficial glance?" -

half a year later, it is winter of the year.

The outline of the high-rise buildings on the game island has already stood up. The
man-made river is surrounded by Lumi mountain, and small bridges have been built on



all sides. The river has formed thin ice. Bai nianxi thinks, if there is a light snow, what
will the island look like

[Mr. Bai, the game experience service has been online, and the bug repair work has
been completed by 99%. The next step is to cooperate with the public relations
department and the promotion department to promote it? ]

[wait a minute, wait for me to inform the planning department to plan the spring
festival activities. ]

after Kang Mobei responded to the news, looking back, Bai nianxi stopped for a long
time, looking at the game Island gradually forming in the distance.

"Christmas is coming soon. A family of four is going to travel..."

"No," Bai nianxi interrupted coldly without looking back, "it's not a family of four. I
don't want to travel."

After that, Bai nianxi turned around and went straight to the car.

Well, it doesn't matter if you don't admit it now. In the future, you will admit it sooner
or later With a bitter smile, conmobei thought to himself, leaning on his crutch, he
leaned to the car step by step, sat in the driver's seat, and the car drove slowly towards
Bai nianxi's private house.

"Mommy, I'm hungry! Why did you come back so late? " Lolo seems to be
complaining to Mommy. In fact, she is talking to conmbe.

"Cook now." Kangmobei put away the big and small bags, tied up her apron and got
into the kitchen.

Stew chicken soup on a small fire on the stove. Open the lid to see how the soup is
going. The smell stimulates the salivary gland, and the saliva of kangmobei is
irrepressible.

"Cluck cluck" laughter, clear is the sound of Lele, Lele is practicing crawling on the
mat, Lolo with some toys on a bit farther away, every time Lele successfully get a doll,
always will carefully observe a meal, and then send out happy laughter.Bai nianxi
takes advantage of his leisure time to play with his mobile phone in his bedroom.

It suddenly occurred to me that his mobile phone had been lying quietly in the bedside
table since he became the commander behind the scenes, and even kept turning it off.

Slightly curious, Bai nianxi takes out kangmobei's mobile phone and presses the power



button.

Dozens of seconds later, the mobile phone repeatedly came to the prompt sound that
seems to not stop.

[Mobei, your grandfather can't speak any more. If he doesn't come to see you again,
I'm afraid he won't see you again. ]

[Mobei! You son of a bitch really don't want to go home? ]

……

Most of the messages came from Kang's family, and there were thousands of missed
calls.

"Old master..." Bai nianxi murmurs.

"Well? Come out for dinner. "

I don't know when, kangmobei's head has been leaning against the door, Bai nianxi is
not sure whether he saw his hand, holding his mobile phone.

"Oh." With a faint response, Bai nianxi's eyes remained on Kang Mobei's face to
observe his reaction.

Conmobei no longer said anything, but with a faint smile, he took back his head and
continued what he thought he should do. The kitchen was busy.

Luoluo is drinking chicken soup and eating delicious food. The frequency of eating in
kangmobei is a little slower than in the past. Although he is careless, Bai nianxi can
catch it.

"You'd better go back to Kang's house." White read Xi to eat rice, light way.

Conmber was silent and did not respond.

Bai nianxi raises his eyes and confirms with his eyes whether he has heard his own
words. Kang Mobei's face is expressionless and reveals dignified.
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